
Welcome to Arthur S. May Kindergarten! My name is LeeAnn Eckhardt and I

am delighted to be your child’s kindergarten teacher this year. Working together,

I am sure that this will be an enriching and rewarding experience.

The best education that I have received has come from time spent in the

company of young children. Teaching and parenting are two of the greatest

pleasures (& challenges) that I have known. I am looking forward to building on

that education through my continued experiences with your child this coming year.

Here are a few helpful hints to help ensure that your child is prepared for

school each day. Make sure that your child has an appropriate sized backpack (15

to 17” - large enough to fit a full-sized folder and large projects inside) to carry

back and forth to school every day. Please no messenger bags or cinch sacks, as they are
not large enough for our needs. Your child will also need a heavy plastic folder to be

used to transport papers home to and from school. Please make sure your child’s

name is on everything brought into school. In addition to lunch, we will have snack

time every day. Please pack one quick and healthy* snack for your child, along with

a small container or bottle of water. It would also be very helpful for everyone to

bring lunch for the first week or so of school, until we get used to the cafeteria

routines.

Sincerely yours,

Lee Ann Eckhardt

*Click on the word ‘healthy’ to get further explanation of the types of snacks that
will be welcome in the classroom.

**Please make sure your name is spelled correctly on our paperwork. If it is
incorrect, please notify the school at 486-4960, as soon as possible. Thank you!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1V0b1Ox-h2hRjld51t7kPQsKT7j0Lg_W3EDpFtMkdN0U/edit


Mrs. Eckhardt’s Supply List 2024

General Supplies:

*Heavy Duty Plastic 2 pocket folder (Mead brand works best)

*One healthy snack with water

*Backpack (big enough to fit a folder, large projects and a lunch box)

Additional supplies for Mrs. Eckhardt’s students:

(These items should be brought in during the week of September 11th.)

*1 pack of Crayola Twistable Crayons, 24 ct.

*A 1 ½ inch Clearview Binder (white please)

*5 plastic dividers (to be placed in binder)

*2 containers of unscented baby wipes

*1 box of Ziploc bags (with a zip-top, any size)

*Roll of paper towels or a cube box of tissues

*Over the ear wired headphones

*1 plastic bag with a complete change of clothes

(to keep at school for spills and accidents)

Thank you for your support!

Mrs. Eckhardt


